

Lea Endowed CE Primary School

Newsletter No 23

Friday 7th May 2021

Our Value this week is

TRUST

If what's ahead scares you and what's behind hurts you, then just look above. God never fails to help you. Trust Him.

"Let your light shine." Matthew 5:16

It may have felt like a return to Winter this week but we have still managed to dodge the downpours and continue to have our Worship outdoors, take our learning into the fresh air and have hardly missed a playtime outside. This week the teachers have been reminding children of our good manners, respectful attitude to all people and the need to go the Extra Mile in our learning, even when it feels like a struggle. The children are regaining their resilience and stamina following the unsettled year and we are working hard to close gaps that may have arisen during Lockdown. Your support with behaviour for learning is invaluable. Good routines, early nights and a healthy breakfast go a long way in preparing your child for their days in school.

We are looking forward to our Extreme English week, starting on Monday 10th until Friday 14th.

The teachers have all sorts of exciting Reading and Writing activities planned - we are hoping the sun will shine so we can see each other dressed up in our Book Character outfits on Thursday. I must emphasise, I really don't want families to feel the need to spend lots of money on fancy costumes. We just want it to be a fun-filled day, encouraging a healthy love of Reading.

FOOD BANK

Items for the St Christopher's Food Bank can be sent into school at any time. The bank is short of tins/packets of rice pudding, custard, tinned meat, chopped tomatoes, long life milk, sugar, coffee, breakfast cereals and noodles.

If you can send just one item from the list it will be gratefully received.

Thank you





School Photos

I am delighted that we are now in a position to invite Tempest in to school to take individual and sibling (who are in school) portraits. Unfortunately, we are unable to invite families in for the photos this year. We're hoping the weather will be dry and bright, enabling the photos to be taken outside, if not they will go ahead in the Hall, with appropriate safety measures being taken, between groups. As is the tradition, we will also be having a Reception and a Year 6 class photo. Photos will be taken on Thursday 20th May so please ensure sparkly uniforms and brushed hair and we'll look forward to lovely smiles, making special memories. Please note, orders will be made online via Tempest -

there will be no obligation to buy.

What Parents Need to Know about:

The Ofcom Children and Parents Media Use & Attitudes Report 2020/21

Please take note of these latest figures about children's Online Use and the impact it can have: file:///C:/Users/head/Downloads/f7fff6997960e9dcac3484117b36b724.pdf



PICTURE DAY

Thank you for your support,